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HB2025 is terrible legislation. Oregonians cannot afford any new fees or taxes! The 

recent amendments to HB2025 do just that, and tax us more heavily. We are already 

in the top 10 highest cost of living states. We live in such a beautiful place, but it is 

quickly becoming "Poverty with a View". Those in minimum or middle wage jobs and 

on fixed incomes will be hit the hardest. I urge you to vote NO on HB2025! We 

cannot and will not accept anymore unreasonable taxes.  


